DMC/DC/F.14/Comp. 389/2/2007/





9th April, 2007

Registrar

Uttar Pradesh Medical Council 

5, Sarvapalli Mall, 

Avenue Road,

Lucknow – 226 001

UP

Subject : Legal notice of Shri Vijay Kumar Ravi, Advocate 

Sir,


With reference to your letter No. 430/07 dated 24th January, 2007 on the subject noted above, it is informed that legal notice dated 4.6.2006 seeking compensation from addressees mentioned therein namely Sir Ganga Ram Hospital, MCI, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Union of India, does not constitute a complaint under the provisions of Delhi Medical Council Act, hence, cannot be entertained.  

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. R.N. Baishya)

Secretary
Copy to :-

1) Joint Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14, Sector-8, Dwarka, Phase-I, New Delhi – 110075 – for information.

